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As we launch our fourth decade as a parish, we’re launching a big digital change! Our new parish 
website is designed to make information clear and easy to find. Explore the website to look for three 
Christmas candies hidden on the pages. Find all three and message us on Facebook or via Flocknote 
with the locations. The first three to respond will win some real Christmas treats! Click the image of our 
Christmas page below to take you to the site, still at ctrwestvan.ca. A video tour is also available here. 

 Find these treats: 

mailto:office@ctrwestvan.ca
http://www.ctrwestvan.ca
http://www.flocknote.com/CTRrcav
https://www.ctrwestvan.ca/
https://www.ctrwestvan.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/ctrwestvan/
ctrwestvan.ca
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=20DfWnkFTvQ&feature=youtu.be
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https://rebrand.ly/ctrmass
https://rebrand.ly/zoomprayer
rebrand.ly/ctrmass
rebrand.ly/ctrmass
https://rebrand.ly/ctrmass


 

 STA Campus collection 

 Waiting for drop offs 

Christmas dinner 

meal delivery 

 The sorting room 

https://support.rcav.org/ctrpa/
https://support.rcav.org/donate-sunday-offering/
https://rebrand.ly/ctr-nativity


 

https://www.facebook.com/beholdvancouver
https://www.facebook.com/beholdvancouver


 

We offer our warmest 

congratulations to the 

newly-ordained Father 

Richard Conlin and his 

family on the joyous 

occasion of his 

ordination! God bless 

him in his service to 

God, the Church and our 

Archdiocese.  

We hope you enjoy these 

photos from the momentous 

event, which many of our 

parishioners shared online.  


